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Bank of Mauritius keeps the key Repo Rate 

unchanged at 9.25 per cent 

 
The Monetary Policy Committee of the Bank of Mauritius has today voted to keep 

the key Repo Rate unchanged at 9.25 per cent per annum. The MPC reached this 

unanimous decision after a careful review of domestic economic and financial 

developments and a thorough assessment of the inflation and growth outlook against the 

background of world economic development and growth prospects. 

 

A Monetary Policy Statement will be issued by the Bank of Mauritius at 13.00 

hours on Wednesday 12 December 2007. 
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